Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2018 2:37 PM

To: Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 754 Blair Ave. Bill Dunnigan appeal

On September 11, at the next scheduled Legislative Hearing on this matter, | will do a 1 week layover to September 18,
so the inspection can be taken into account.

From: Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 1:38 PM

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
<mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Subject: 754 Blair Ave. Bill Dunnigan appeal

Mr. Dunnigan called me this am and said that he cannot make today’s inspection and wanted to do it next week. |
advised him that | was booked full next week and offered to do it this Friday.

He said he could not do it than either as he was going out of town for the holiday.

| advised he must contact the Hearing Office for possible extensions. Until then we tentatively set up an inspection for
September 13" at 9:30.

A.J. Neis

Fire Safety Inspector 111

Dept. of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson St. Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101

Phone: 651-266-8992

Cellular: 651-796-8087

Fax: 651-266-8951
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Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America

“DSI’s Mission: To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public health and safety for
all.”



